
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting Minutes 

September 8th, 2018 

Marlow Anderson Airfield, 24041 276th Ave SE, Maple Valley, Washington 

 

 

General information—September 8th meeting field weather conditions, winds light and variable 

with clouds and some sun later in the afternoon. 

 

1:04--Meeting was called to order by Randy Ling (President) welcoming all attending to the 

meeting--there were 19 club members present.  

 

1:05--General Discussion—Randy Ling reported that the current membership for 2018 was 56 

total members with 5 Free members. Randy reported that as of the July meeting the club has an 

operational bank balance of $1,360.64 in checking and $1,234.92 in savings. Anticipated 

expenditures for the remainder of the year are the November Holiday party; all major 

expenditures have been paid. 

 

1:08—Randy asked for volunteers to run for club officers.  No additional volunteers were 

identified, but the current officers have all volunteered for 2019.  Election of officers for 2019 

will be held at the October 6th meeting. 

 

1:10—Randy announced that Marty Njaa was winner of the small balsa glider contest at the 

August Picnic (fly-in).  It had been decided that it would be better to use the BAE Hawk for the 

drawing at the November Museum of Flight RC Flying Model Exhibit.  For winning the glider 

contest, Marty was awarded a free 2019 Lake Sawyer Hawks club membership. 

 

1:20—Randy reviewed the dates for the remaining 2018 club meetings as October 6th and a date 

to be determined in November for the Holiday party.  Alternate plans for meeting at a local 

library will be considered 

 

1:28—Randy opened the meeting up to members that had recent flying experiences and issues to 

share with the membership.  A number of very interesting stories were told. 

  

1:40— Meeting was adjourned.—with a number of attending members remaining at the field to 

fly.  


